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This is bad legislation.  Rep Gene Whisnant is not representing the overwhelming bulk of his
constituents and does not speak for their wishes.  Instead he represents only a handful of
landowners along the river who do not want people passing thru their neighborhood.  And he
did this at the midnight hour, by tacking it onto a water storage bill.  This is shameful because
there was no chance for public comment in the House.

For the public good, BUILD The BRIDGE!!!
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